From: Gillian Surette-Robinson < gsurette-robinson@uwhh.ca>

Date: November 23, 2023 at 4:50:03 PM EST

Subject: United Way's 2024 Sleepless in Our Cities

Good Afternoon,

United Way Halton & Hamilton is bringing back our annual event to address local poverty – Sleepless in Our Cities is taking place in February 2024!

Sleeping in a car can make for one of the longest nights of your life. It's uncomfortable, difficult and cold – and for some of our neighbours, it's an everyday reality.

That's why we are asking for support for our local volunteers – your friends, colleagues and neighbours - as they spend the night in their cars, in their own driveways, to fight poverty in our local communities. We ask you to consider sponsoring this eye-opening event.

Attached you can find our Sponsorship Menu with some wonderful opportunities to demonstrate that your organization cares about the people who live and work in our community. Associate your brand with the spirit of community and be part of the network to puts a hand out to community and pulls together to lift people up. You can contact Sarah Hodgson for any questions you may have. shodgson@uwhh.ca

Thank you for your time and consideration!

Gillian Surette-Robinson (she/her)

Senior Manager, Labour Community Services
HDLC Executive Member-at-Large

United Way Halton & Hamilton | uwhh.ca

gsurette-robinson@uwhh.ca



This year, your gift to United Way goes further, thanks to the Local Love Community Match. Make a greater impact for our local community. Give today.

Twitter | Instagram | Facebook | Linkedin

This communication and any attachments are confidential and may contain privileged information. If you are not the addressee it may be unlawful for you to read, copy, disclose or otherwise use the information in this email. If you are not the intended recipient please notify us immediately and delete this communication.